
Welcome to the 2025
Cypress Head Men’s Golf Association

MGA- President’s Message 2025

The golf course had some nice improvements in 2024 like repair and replacement of the
damaged cart paths. Future projects include the repair and maintenance of bunkers
throughout the golf course. Golf Course Superintendent Darren Bache has done and
continues to do an outstanding job in golf course management.

I’m pleased to say that the MGA has an excellent working relationship with the Cypress
Head Golf Course. We appreciate how General Manager Jeff Dayton and his golf
management team work with us. Jeff and his staff always have time to answer a
question or offer advice. Which has made our association better. Cypress Head was
rated as a Top 25 Florida Golf Course by GolfPass in 2024. Cypress Head also won the
2024 Daytona Beach People’s Choice Award.

We are very fortunate to have dedicated and knowledgeable people who have
volunteered as Committee Chairman and Committee members. It takes a lot of
teamwork to coordinate the MGA activities. I have been working closely with the
Tournament Committee this past year and have a better understanding of what they do.
Their dedication and organizational skills are outstanding. Please thank them when you
have a chance. A special thank you to Tim Hill who has been our Registration
Chairman. Tim has done an excellent job in getting people scheduled for that important
part of our tournament events.

Looking forward to another successful MGA Season at Cypress Head in 2025.

Mike Bagnato, President


